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From: joegill@selmanchevy.com <joegill@selmanchevy.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 11:47 AM 
To: JON RADUS <jon.radus@fullertonpd.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MAIL]Traverse 
 

  

  

Jon 
  
That's the only one I have in stock, and it's scheduled to be sold 6/24/2021 if it falls thought I'll reach 
out to you 
  
Thanks for the opportunity to earn your Business 
  
Joe Gill  
Fleet Sales Manager 
Selman Chevrolet  
Office 714-633-3521 
Cell 714-231-6952  
Fax     714-633-7269 

  
  
  
  

CAUTION: BE CAREFUL WITH THIS MESSAGE 

This email came from outside City of Fullerton. Do not open attachments, click on links, or respond unless you expected this message and recognize the email address.


